
 

 

 
 
 

Organizational Planning Committee Meeting Report  
 

Tuesday, September 29, 2020 
Virtual Zoom Meeting 
Starting Time: 3:00 pm 

 
  Marcia Clarke      Tom McCarthy   
  Chair      Vice Chair  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair, Marcia Clarke, and the report of the February 2020 
meeting was approved. 
 
The committee reviewed the draft NYSAR Member Survey.   
 
A strategic plan update was given, and it was noted that the next strategic planning session will 
be held in 2021 – potentially in the third quarter.  
 
Under unfinished business, staff gave an about creating a repository of approved code of ethics 
courses for local board use. Staff is working with the local board association executives on a 
solution.  
 
Under new business, it was mentioned that there is an issue on Long Island pertaining to 
obtaining permits on the sale of Superstorm Sandy homes.  
 
With no other business, the meeting was adjourned.  
 


